Chapter chairperson: Richard Heinzkill Secretary: Didi Malarkey Newsletter editor: Rycko Toyama at the University of Oregon Library

ORL OREGON CHAPTER NEWSLETTER, no.4, 16 April "76.

(An irregular publication)

MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

Ms. Eleanor Montague, Director of the WICHE sponsored Western Bibliographic Network Project, Boulder, Colorado, will speak about and answer questions on WILCO, April 29, Thursday, at 1:30 p.m. in the Continuing Education Center, University of Portland.

WILCO is the newly minted acronym that rechristens the Western Bibliographic Network Project to Western Interestate Library Coordinating Organication.

DINGTOIS

The University of Portland is in northwest Portland,

Take I-5 to N. Portland Boulevard.
Turn left (west) off of I-5 onto Portland Blvd.

Take Portland Blvd, a little over a mile to No Willamette Blvd,

Right (morth) ento Willamette Blvd.

About two miles on Willamette Blvd.

PASS MAIN EMERANCE to University of Portland.

Continue around campus edge.

North Portsmouth goes right into campus and the

Continuing Education Center.

JOB HUNTING? Since April 1 there has been an

OREGON LIBRARY // MEDIA JOBLINE

phone (503) 649-2122

Jobline is a recorded message telephone service that carries minimum referral information supplied by employers about available positions in all types of Oregon libraries for all types of library positions.

Employers (not the unemployed!) can submit announcements of openings by contacting Jobline, P.O. Box 200, Beaverton, OR 97005.

Sponsored by The Oregon Library Association, The Oregon Educational Media Association, The University of Oregon School of Librarianship.